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 I found the NRC staff’s 2021 Price-Anderson Act report to include a thorough discussion 
of the issues to be considered when Congress decides on the continuation of the statute and 
whether any modifications are warranted.  I appreciate the staff’s focus on the insurance 
impacts of how the statute and regulations address nuclear power plants comprised of multiple 
small modular reactors.  Therefore, I approve the report for submission to Congress, subject to 
the following edits.  To reflect recent developments, the staff should update the discussion of 
the petition for rulemaking regarding the Linear No Threshold model (pages 2-49, 2-50) and, if 
appropriate, the discussion of the decommissioning rulemaking (pages 2-17, 3-14).  In order to 
match the neutral tone of the rest of the report, the words “unwarranted and uninformed” should 
also be deleted from page 2-31. 
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